
From:   
Sent: February-27-13 7:08 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: RE: EB-2012-0458 K2 Wind Power Project (Against) 
 
 
Dear Ontario Energy Board, 
 
My name is Carla Stachura.  I am a ratepayer in Ashfield-Colbourne-Wawanosh Township and 
therefore a stakeholder. 
Wind Turbines are NOT economically feasible when they have to be taken down within 3 years 
due to negative Health Effects!  
Please see the attached website from Massachusetts called "Public Health Disaster". 
 
http://globalwindenergyimpact.files.wordpress.com/2013/02/public-health-disaster-wwma-2-27-
13.pdf 
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